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UFA STATEMENT ON APPOINTMENT OF NEW FIRE COMMISSIONER 

PIX 11 hosted UFA President Andrew Ansbro this morning to discuss the newly appointed Fire 
Commissioner, Robert S. Tucker, and what he expects of his tenure.  

Specifically, President Ansbro spoke on his hopes that the new Fire Commissioner will work to obtain 
more resources for the Department. “I hope he can advocate for us to get more resources…I think New 
Yorkers need it and deserve it.”   

When asked what Commissioner Tucker’s top priority should be, President Ansbro responded, “The 
top priority of the FDNY should be the top priority of the Commissioner, and that is to protect the lives 
and property of the citizens of the City of New York… It’s imperative that he work with the City and 
City Council to bring more staffing, more rigs and more companies open, to the Fire Department or 
else we’re not going to get the results we expect.”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Watch President Ansbro’s interview online at: vimeo.com/998367988 
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